

P.O. Box 942 • Louisville, Ky. 40201 • (502) 585-1113

This Agency Funded Through

April 10, 1990

Dear Friends,

Greetings to you and Happy Easter. How good to be in touch with you again. Much has happened since we last met as you can see by the enclosed article.

I am in Louisville, Ky., as officer of Ecumenical Affairs and eager to be in touch with you about ecumenical and interfaith events. If you are able to share anything with me, please write. I certainly would like to be in touch with you. Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Marie

Marie Goldstein, RSHM

SMG/art

enclosure:

In. Hight September 26, 1985

Mr. Agata Sharma Mr. Virginia Bridsell Embrace Foundation 16 West 22 Street New York, New York

Dear Vinginia and Ajata:

This note is to say that I will participate in the Press Conference on October 4th at the limited Nation's Plaga Bldg. 777 and I will be happy to read a statement coming from the Hope Center group in Israel concerning Religion and Peace.

I look forward to seeing you again, Virginia. I thuil that there is much that you can do through "tombrace" and I hope that we shall be able to collaborate in the future.

May God bless your efforts and bring this Press Conference venture to a fruitful conclusion on October 4th.

Best wishes to Atum.

Sincerely yours, M. Marie Goldsterning 12314ms

P. S. I'll be returning to New York early next weeks If you wish to leave a message fa me to contact you, telephone 5678230 or 5691173, Before October 4th I'll be in touch with you, again. Shalom and Sala am.